
HB 428 -- POLITICAL SUBDIVISIONS

SPONSOR: Thomas

Currently, no political subdivision may prohibit or impose any tax
or fee upon the use of either paper or plastic bags for packaging
any retail item.

This bill repeals that prohibition.

This bill is the same as HB 2419 (2024) and HB 772 (2023).


